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Comments: As a Missoula County resident that regularly recreates on public lands in the area, I am strongly

opposed to this proposed development project. This is another example of out of state money commercializing

this area, crowding it, driving up prices, and make it inaccessible for average people- often times locals who do

not make the kind of money it takes to stay at a place like this. We do not need more traffic on Highway 83, we

do not need Holland lake to be more crowded, we do not need a mega ultra wealthy corporation like PWDR to

take the soul from a beautiful lake and make it into a playground for the rich. Missoula County has seen massive

growth in the last two years and this is continuing a trend that grows the gap between the wealthy and poor in our

community where very few would profit from this project and the rest would make meager wages from service

and retail jobs catering to the rich. Keep public lands exactly that- a level playing field for all people to access

recreation regardless of socioeconomic status and not another prospect for the wealthy to get wealthier. MT

residents tax dollars that are allocated for public lands should not be utilized for corporate profit. Please do not let

this happen. 


